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	PARKING!!

We have recently had complaints from local residents about parents from Camrose Primary School parking illegally and blocking access to resident drive ways.

Please think about how and where you park.

We have requested Harrow Traffic Control to carry out unannounced checks between 8.40 and 9.10am and 3.00 and 3.30pm.

Cars parked illegally will be served a parking penalty notice and a charge of up to £120.





2nd February – Year 4 visiting Sikh Centre in Brent

7th February – Children’s Mental Health Week

14th February – Half Term Week – No School

21st February (Monday) Children return to school.
24th February – Year 4, 5, & 6 anti-bullying workshops

25th February – Anti Bullying Day

25th February – Year 6 Living on the Moon workshops

3rd March – School class photo day, full school uniform to be worn

14th March – British Science week

15th March – The Jungle Book performance for all pupils

18th March – Parent report up-dates sent out to parents

Parent Consultation Meetings

21st March – Year 4; 1.20pm – 6.00pm

22nd March – Year 6; 1.20pm – 6.00pm

23rd March – Year 5; 1.20pm – 6.00pm

24th March – Year 2; 1.20pm – 6.00pm

28th March – Year 3; 1.20pm – 6.00pm

29th March – Year 1; 1.20pm – 6.00pm

30th March – EYFS; 1.20pm – 6.00pm

1st April – last day for pupils; school finishes at 1.30pm

Easter Break

Pupils return to school on:

Wednesday 20th April[image: image1.png]
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Article 3: All organisations concerned with children should work towards what is best for the children.





The term has started well with pupils settling back into their lessons quickly. I would like to remind parents to ensure that their children arrive to school on time. The majority of our children are wonderful at this but we still have quite a few who find it difficult arriving to school on time. It is really important that they are present for the register and the start of the school day - learning starts immediately. We open the doors in the morning at 8:30am so that children are in school and ready to learn by 8:45am. I appreciate how difficult it can be sometimes but please make a real effort this term.





As we progress through the Spring Term there is a lot happening!


Please make sure you check the website and App for up-dates.





Just a reminder please ensure that you child is wearing school shoes and not boots or trainers. If you do dress your child in boots for the walk to and from school, then add their shoes to their bag so that they can change into them once they get to class.





Mrs Crick


Headteacher











Parents Evening





Your preference was sought in relation to virtual or face to face parent meetings. 


You chose face to face towards the end of March and a letter was sent out last week explaining this and giving you the dates for each year group. 





In case you missed these:


Day�
Who�









Meeting will be held, in the hall, between 1.20pm and 6.00pm�
�
Monday 21st March�
Year 4�
�
�
Tuesday 22nd March�
Year 6�
�
�
Wednesday 23rd March�
Year 5�
�
�
Thursday 24th March�
Year 2�
�
�
�
�
�
�
Monday 28th  March�
Year 3�
�
�
Tuesday 29th March�
Year 1�
�
�
Wednesday 30th March�
Reception�
�
�
Wednesday 30th March�
Nursery�
�
�
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Up & Coming Events








